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Angel Bolques

From: Judy Torres
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 11:51 AM
To: Derek A. Gabriel
Cc: Angel Bolques; Ana M. Castillo
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL MAIL] CYASP Hearing NEW DATE
Attachments: Invitation to CYASP Hearing – Commissioner Derek Gabriel.pdf

Dear Commissioner Gabriel, 

Good Morning, 

Following up on our recent conversation, please find attached the formal invitation to 
the June 11, 2025, CYASP hearing regarding the Paul E. Joseph Stadium Project. 

As discussed, I understand that you will not be able to attend the hearing, as you 
will be off-island for the entire month of June. You indicated that you will submit 
a formal excuse letter in your absence, along with last month’s progress 
report for the Committee’s review and inclusion in the hearing record. 

Additionally, per your recommendation, we will contact the Office of the Senate 
President to request the most recent progress report on file. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you need any assistance. We appreciate your time 
and continued collaboration. 

Thank you!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Judy Torres  
Communications and Public Relations Manager 
36th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
St. John Office Phone: 340-776-6285 
St. Thomas Office Phone: 340-693-3571 
St. Croix Office Phone: 340-712-2278 
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From: Derek A. Gabriel <derek.gabriel@dpw.vi.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 3:16 PM 
To: Ana M. Castillo <acastillo@legvi.org> 
Cc: Angel Bolques <abolques@legvi.org>; Judy Torres <BolquesInternSTX@legvi.org>; Kinila Callendar 
<kinila.callendar@dpw.vi.gov>; Sherrylyn Stapleton <sherrylyn.stapleton@dpw.vi.gov>; tnicholas@usvipfa.com 
<tnicholas@usvipfa.com> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL MAIL] CYASP Hearing NEW DATE  
  
This email was sent from someone outside of Legislature of the Virgin Islands. Always use caution 
when opening attachments, clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected 
emails. 
Good afternoon, Ms. Castillo - 
 
Thank you for the email. Unfortunately, none of the dates mentioned will work for me. On May 
30th, we have our DPW week closing event on St. John and I will be off-island on June 10, 2025. As 
this project is of utmost significance and importance to the administration, there is no one that 
can represent DPW other than me. I sincerely apologize and will send an official letter but I 
wanted to respond to your email as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Derek 

 

From: Ana M. Castillo <acastillo@legvi.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 9:59 AM 
To: Derek A. Gabriel <derek.gabriel@dpw.vi.gov> 
Cc: Angel Bolques <abolques@legvi.org>; Judy Torres <BolquesInternSTX@legvi.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MAIL] CYASP Hearing NEW DATE  
  
Dear Commissioner Gabriel, 
I hope this message finds you well.  My name is Ana Castillo, Executive Assistant for 
the Office of the Senator at Large, Senator Angel Bolques JR.  In reference to our 
upcoming Committee on Culture, Youth Aging Sports and Parks originally scheduled 
for May 30th, 2025, there’s an option to switch the dates to June 10th, 2025.   
 Your participation in this hearing is crucial.  The Committee seeks a comprehensive 
project update in reference to the Paul E. Joseph Stadium.   
I hope this new date works for your department.   
 Thank you for your continued support it’s greatly appreciated.  
  
  
Respectfully, 
  
  
Ana Castillo 
Executive Assistant 
Office of the Senator at Large 
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Angel Bolques Jr. 
P.O. Box 1690 
St. Thomas, USVI 00802 

 
Phone (340)712-2278 
Acastillo@vileg.org 
  

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any 
attachment (s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is. 
 

The information contained in this communication, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute confidential or proprietary. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this message, then you may not disclose, print, copy, or disseminate this information, nor take any 
action in reliance on this information. If you have received this communication in error, please reply and notify the sender (only) and 
then delete the message. Unauthorized interception of e-mail communications is a violation of federal criminal law.  
 


